

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

December 8, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families.

I would like to sincerely thank all of the families that came out to support our school this weekend. The Tree Lighting was a fun evening, and the Christmas Bazaar was a huge success! The countdown to Christmas begins, so please see below for important dates up until the break.

- ✓ Dec. 8 Progress Reports go home
- ✓ Dec. 9 Class Pictures
- ✓ Dec. 9 Jesse Tree Ceremony
- ✓ Dec. 10 Flags for Heroes flag pick-up 1-3 PM
- ✓ Dec. 15 8th Grade Snack Sale
- ✓ Dec. 16 Make-A-Wish Dress Down Day/\$3.00
- ✓ Dec. 20 MCA Mite Boxes due
- ✓ Dec. 21 Christmas Performance 7:00 PM
- ✓ Dec. 22 11:50 AM dismissal/NO AFTERCARE/ Free Dress-Up Day/Christmas Breakfast courtesy of HSA

Please remember that if your child is out for 3 days in a row or more, they need a doctor's note to return to school. You can also call and request make-up work if they are out for three days or more by calling the office.

This is a reminder that starting in January, snacks at lunch will no longer need to be preordered. Snacks will be a-la-carte going forward. An updated price list went home in the most recent lunch envelope, and we will be sending it in the white envelope as well for the next few weeks.

Thank you for all that you do to make this a magical place. May God watch over all of your families during the holiday season, and always.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal